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LINKS members are eligible to apply on behalf of government, nhon-governmental organisations, or the
private sector for one-time, catalytic grants to improve cardiovascular health in low- and middle-income
countries (LMICs).

LINKS is an online community and resource-sharing platform that connects people working to improve cardiovascular
health around the world. These grants, which are limited to a maximum value of $200k USD and a time-frame of up to
two years, are provided to programs that focus on hypertension control, salt reduction or the elimination of artificial
trans fat.

The next round of grant funding is now open for LINKS members.
Applications will be received until June 15, 2019.
Post Date: Friday, 12 April, 2019

Category - News: Announcements
Related Link: For more information on LINKS grants and how to become a member [1]

Source URL: https://ncdalliance.org/news-events/news/next-round-of-links-one-time-grants-is-now-open

Links
[1] https://www.linkscommunity.org/

Page 2 of 2


https://www.linkscommunity.org/

